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Dear City of Madison, 
 
In regard to the separation of the liquor licence of That BBQ Joint located on the 
900 block of Williamson Street: 
 
I write as  a resident in the neighboorhood near this establishment  to state that 
the odor from That BBQ Joint is having a negative impact on the neighborhood 
residents.  I hope that the ALRC will place a condition of the licence of TBBQJ to 
require that they take steps to mitigate the odor impact their smoking process is 
having on residents.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Hannah Spaul.  
 


